
🙋 HOA Annual Meeting 

The annual meeting has been set for Thursday 
November 8th at 6:30 PM. This year’s meeting 
will be at the large conference room at the 
Lexington Public Library Northside Branch, 
1733 Russell Cave Rd. 

Everyone is encouraged to attend! Come join us 
to get involved, volunteer as a board member 
or on a committee, learn about what we are 
doing for our community, and help us know 
how we can better serve you!  

Light refreshments will be provided. 

🌱 Fall Yard Care 

Fall is the time of year to take care of your lawn! 
The work you do in the fall will lead to a 
healthier lawn in the spring and carry over 
through the next summer.  

Take the time now to put down new grass seed 
and feed your lawn so that it can better tolerate 
the winter, and you will be rewarded with a 
thick green lawn next year! 

🗑 Free Trash Disposal Day 

The City of Lexington is offering Fayette 
County residents a free trash disposal day on 
Saturday October 13th from 6 AM to 1 PM at the 
Bluegrass Regional Transfer Station, 1505 Old 
Frankfort Pike. 

Residents may dispose of up to one pickup 
truck load of household waste. Bulky items, 
such as mattresses, furniture, and up to four 
tires off the rim, will be accepted as well. 

☣ Hazardous Waste Collection 

Lexington’s next household hazardous waste 
collection will be held on Saturday October 20th 
at the old landfill pad at 1631 Old Frankfort 
Pike.  

Paints, cleaners, oils, batteries, pesticides, and 
other hazardous household waste items may 
be dropped off for free from 8:30 AM to 4 PM. 

📖 Tiny Library 

Our neighborhood is now home to a Tiny 
Library on Blarney Court! Take a book and leave 
a book – it’s free!  

📧 Email Newsletters 

Want an email copy of our newsletters and 
more frequent neighborhood updates? Sign up 
for our emails at www.glensatgreendale.com. 

💌 Newsletter Advertising 

Do you have a business you’d like to let your 
neighbors know about? Sponsor a Glens at 
Greendale Village Newsletter and tell everyone 
for a great price! For more information, contact 
us at hoa@glensatgreendale.com. 
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